PUBLIC MEETING

WITH THE COUNTY ENGINEER ON IMMEDIATE CHANGES TO KEMP MILL ROAD

MONDAY, 7PM, AUGUST 22, 2016 KEMP MILL SYNAGOGUE, 1ST FLOOR 11910 KEMP MILL ROAD

Greetings Kemp Millers,

Khursheed Bilgrami, the County Dept. of Transportation engineer in charge of current road safety improvements on Kemp Mill Road, will be meeting with the community this coming Monday, August 22, at 7pm at KMS Synagogue, to present his plans and designs, and to hear from us. This is his third public meeting with the community, and we hope to get all the work done this year, before winter. Besides making changes to prevent more crashes at 12020 Kemp Mill Road, elements of the road design include a pedestrian refuge island, another island to guide traffic, a narrowing of lanes to slow traffic, bike lanes, buffer zones with flexible reflective posts, and more. Come to hear, see, and participate in the development of a different and safer Kemp Mill Road.

Ira Ungar President, Kemp Mill Civic Association president@kempmill.org ira.h.ungar@gmail.com 202-361-4167 cell, 301-649-6517 home

Support the Kemp Mill Civic Association with a \$10/year household membership. Pay at our website, kempmill.org, or send a check to our treasurer, Marci Lavine Bloch, 933 Clintwood Dr., Silver Spring, MD 20902.

You are invited to join our email discussion group, kempmill@googlegroups.com, by going to http://groups.google.com, type "kempmill" in the search bar on the top, which will lead you to sign up to the "Kemp Mill Civic Association discussion group."

The Kemp Mill Civic Association is now on Twitter and Facebook! Follow us on social media for updates about meetings, activities and news items that are important to Kemp Mill residents. Twitter: @KempMillCivic. Facebook: www.Facebook.com/KempMillCivic.